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From: Bob Martin <bobwmartin@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, May 3, 2021 9:39 AM
To: Assembly
Subject: Mask Mandate

Dear Mayor and Assembly,

I think it is time to lift the mask mandate. Vaccination has changed things, masks mandates have not
proven to be very effective, and many people (including myself) are moving on to the point where the
general mandate now seems kind of awkward and irrelevant. I'm happy to wear a mask at the post office
or grocery stores or anywhere else indoors if people or businesses want me to, but during many of my
indoor errands around town I would be the only person masking if I continued to do so. Please bring it up
for consideration. Thank you, -Bob Martin



